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Mr. Scott Newman

Ultra Electronics UnderSea Sensor Systems, Inc.
4578 East Park 30 Drive

Columbia City, IN 46725-8869

Subject: North American evaluation of your Lapel Microphone [Model: CCLMO1].

Dear Mr. Newman,

Intertek has completed our evaluation of your Lapel Microphone [Model: CCLMO01] to the
standards for Intrinsically Safe Apparatus and Associated Apparatus for Use in Class |, |,
and I, Division 1, Hazardous (Classified) Locations (UL 913 6™ Edition Dated: August 9,
2004) and Intrinsically Safe and Non-incendive Equipment for Use in Hazardous Locations
(CSA-C22.2 No. 157-92 Updates: June 2003). This letter temporarily serves as notification
that our evaluation has been completed and to provide the manufacturer with the
authorization to apply the ETL and cETL mark.

Report 3163780CRT-001b will be revised and distributed by February 27, 2009.

Please contact us with any questions you may have regarding this evaluation and you
may contact me at 607-758-6652. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jedd Smith

Project Engineer
Intertek — Cortland N.Y.

cc: Wiliam Starr
Certification Manager — Intertek



